
Public Consultation and 

Design Workshop 
Help shape the future development of Trispen 

 
Monday 27th of March 

3pm to 7pm 

at St Erme Village Hall, Church Close 
 

We would like to hear your views on potential residential development to the south of 

Eglos Road. We would be particularly keen to hear from anyone in need of, or 

wishing to buy a new home in the village. 

What form should any new development take? How should it look? 

Come along and share with us your ideas. 
 

For further information email: consultations@cadarchitects.co.uk 

 


